
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, March 4, 2025 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

The OTCR Lab in Room 235 is open for testing daily during Lunch Break, 7th period, and after 7th period until 

5:00 pm Monday - Thursday and until 4:30 pm on Fridays. (Olsen 3/3 - 3/4) 

Seniors, this is the last week to order your graduation cap and gown sets at school. After this week you may 

order it online but will pay more because of individual shipping, tax, and handling fees. Stop by the busi-

ness office today. (Salazar 3/3 - 3/4) 

Yearbook pre-sale is over! But, you can still buy a copy today. We have limited copies, once we sell them 

we will not have extras the day of delivery. Stop by the business office today. (Salazar 3/3 - 3/4) 

Attention sophomores, juniors and seniors, if you're interested in taking the ASVAB (military test), please 

come to the College and Career Center in the Library to sign up with Mrs. Acosta. The test will take place 

on Tuesday, March 18th. The last day to sign up is Friday, March 14th. (Acosta 3/4)  

The Henry Mayo Newhall Scholarship is now open! This is a $2,000 scholarship for students who are university 

abound. Please come by the college & career center to pick up an application. (Sustaita 3/4)  

Attention Seniors! The Mestizo Arts scholarship is now OPEN! Students interested in cultural arts, vocational 

programs, technical programs, or any general academic programs are encouraged to apply! Please visit 

the college & career center if you have any questions. (Sustaita 3/4)  

If you have not completed your Financial Aid application, we will be having a Cash 4 College workshop on 

March 12th in the 100s building from 4pm -7:30 pm. (Sustaita, 3/4)  

Hello Saints, this month at the Wellness Center, we’re focusing on the power of coping skills. Join us this 

Wednesday during lunch to create your Vision Board Journal. (3/4 - 3/5) 

CLUBS 

BStronglife Club is back this Wednesday at lunchtime in Wilson Gym. We will be talking about Crazy Faith 

Part 2..giving you keys for life success.  As usual we will have plenty of pizza, prizes and lots of fun. See you 

Wednesday at lunchtime! (Hernandez 3/3 - 3/4) 

If you didn't hear our announcement yesterday, Today is Fat Tuesday, or you might call it Mardi Gras or 

Carnival. For some, it is a chance to have lots of fun. French Club is hosting Carnival activities that include 

face painting, and a King and Queen will be crowned during this event. All are welcome to join. We hope 

to see you in room 210 today for Carnival! (Akhavan 3/4)  

Saints Bicycle Club meeting this Thursday from 4 to 5 in room 636. If it rains, we will still meet in the classroom. 

Bring your helmet and bicycle. (Cardona 3/4 - 3/5) 



CLUBS  

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Tuesdays at lunch in room 149. We always have pizza and mes-

sage. See you then! (Silva 3/4) 


